
 

 

 
SSI 8863 

20 December 2022 
 
Rob Sherry 
Team Leader Compliance – Government Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcey Street  
Paramatta NSW 2150 
 
 
Dear Rob, 
 
Western Harbour Tunnel and Warringah Freeway Upgrade (SSI 8863) 
Notification of the Commencement of Construction (A36) – Stage 3A WHT Southern Tunnels Package 
 
Transport for NSW refer to the Minister’s Condition of Approval A36 of SSI 8863, notifying the Department of 
its intention to commence a stage. 

Transport for NSW previously notified the Department that commencement of construction for Stage 3A – 
WHT Southern Tunnels Package would occur no sooner than 15 December 2022, however, there have been 
recent changes to the tunnelling programming.  

In accordance with Minister’s Condition of Approval A36, Transport for NSW is writing to the Department to 
notify that the commencement of construction for Stage 3A – WHT Southern Tunnels Package, will now 
occur no sooner than 9 January 2023.  

Should you have any queries in relation to this submission, please contact Simon Pigozzo on 0467 151 091 
or simon.pigozzo@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Tarnjit Chahal 
Project Director  
Transport for NSW 


